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17/11/2022
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
I hope you are keeping well and looking forward to the start of the Christmas build up.
Science Week
The children really enjoyed Science week and engaged in various experiments and activities throughout the week. Thanks to Ms Gregson for all her work. Check out our website for more information of what classes were working on. 
Senior Infants STEAM Workshop
Ms Greene’s class visited the library and participated in a STEAM workshop for Science Week. Working in pairs, the class constructed their challenges and then carefully tried not to be the person to "break the ice". They really enjoyed it. Thanks to the library for facilitating this workshop. 
Safe Cycling Course 
Fifth class are into their third week of safe cycling. They are really enjoying the course and learning all about safe cycling. 
Student Council 
Our student council meetings have resumed and the council have some really great ideas. We look forward to sharing them with you as the year progresses. Thanks to Ms Ryan and Ms Murphy for running this initiative. 
New Benches for Senior Yard
SIPA have purchased two new benches. These benches will be located in our senior yard area. We look forward to their arrival. Thanks also to the parents who sorted out our uniform collection. Your help as always is greatly appreciated. 
Parent/Teacher Meetings
The school will close on Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th at 2:15pm to facilitate Parent/Teacher meetings. Please be on time when collecting your child as teachers will need to start their meetings on time. 
Please enter and exit the school via the main school entrance; the secretary’s office. The doors at the PE hall and new building will also be open. The gate to the yard will not be available. 
Afterschool Activities on 23rd & 24th November 
There will be no GAA on Wednesday and no Afterschool Club on Thursday due to Parent/Teacher Meetings at school. Volleyball will go ahead on both days; Tuesday and Wednesday.



Christmas Plans 2022
Christmas Cards
SIPA have organised their Christmas Card initiative for classes from Junior Infants to 5th. Children in 6th class will make a Christmas bauble. 
Christmas Shows
Junior and Senior Infant children are now preparing for Christmas shows. We wish them well with their rehearsals. 
Christmas Raffle 
[bookmark: _Hlk119933432]SIPA are organising 10 big prizes for our Christmas raffle, guaranteeing a prize for each classroom. Tickets costing 5euro will be available to buy on Aladdin from Thursday 1st December. 
Christmas Panto 
The school has purchased online viewing of the Helix Christmas panto, Hansel and Gretel. Children will be asked to bring in 2 euro each nearer the time. 
Hot Chocolate Treat
The school will treat everyone to a hot chocolate beverage on 7th December. This will lead nicely into our school holidays on the 8th and 9th of December. 
Food Appeal
We will be running our food appeal in December and this initiative will serve local needs in our neighbourhood. Please support this worthy cause. More information will follow. 
Lexington Nursing Home
We will be visiting the Lexington nursing home for an intergenerational activity. More details will follow in December. 
Green Initiatives 
In an effort to decrease our use of paper hand towels, we are asking all children from 1st - 6th classes to bring in their own small hand towel from Monday 28th November. It can be stored in a small bag in schoolbags. We are making a conscious effort to reduce waste this year. 
The Green school committee is working hard to make our school, greener and cleaner, with Picker Pals, Walk on Wednesday and a huge recycling effort in our classrooms. Thanks to Ms Moore and Ms Crowley for all their work. 
Literacy & Numeracy in Class interventions
Our SET team are currently working in the following rooms;
Room 3 & 4 – Senior Infant Literacy Intervention 
Room 5 – Power Hour Literacy
Room 6 – Mata sa Rang Numeracy 
Room 13 – Maths Stations 
Room 14 – Literacy Intervention
A new block of interventions will commence after pre-testing this week. 
Principal’s Prizes 
November’s end of month prizes will be given out on Wednesday 30th November at assembly. Well done to everyone. Keep trying your best and being kind to each other.
Handwriting Heroes 
Our handwriting hero winners will be announced at our assembly also. Keep up the great work everyone. Thanks to Ms Kelly for organising this initiative. 
GAA Football 
Our gaelic team had a challenge match against Sruleen last week. Well done to all the panel. We have 35 girls training and they continue to develop their skills week on week. We are grateful to Ms Warde, Ms Murphy and Ms Crowley for coaching the panel. 
Junior Infant Enrolment
Enrolment is now open for 2022/2023. We advise you to apply soon as we are almost at full capacity. You can apply via our school website www.scoilideclondalkin.com or by scanning this QR code. Enrolment closes on 06/01/2023. 
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December Closure 
The school will be closed on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th December. It will reopen on Monday 12th December. 
Stay up to date with all our news on our website, link above or on our twitter page @scoilidepps 
Please be mindful that Michelle our secretary is unavailable daily from 12:00-12:30pm. 
Catherine Keane and the Scoil Íde Team. 
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